RE: NSW DPIE Project EnergyConnect ( NSW - Western Section ) ( $S1-10040 ) - Response to Submissions and Amendment Report - 27 April 2021
€ Reply & Reply All — Forward wee

Tue 27/04/2021 12:14 PM

To @ MNatasha Homsey
Cc Tarryn Kampman; ' Allan Eastmond

You replied to this message on 27/04/2021 1:53 PM,

Good Morning Natasha,
Further to your e-mail, | advise that per the response to Wentworth Shire Council’s submission with regard to entering into a road maintenance agreement we request that Council and TransGrid to undertake a joint inspection of the sections of road that will be effected prior to the commencement of works, and at

any time it is deemed dangerous to the public. Please note that Council will undertake repair works as per the rates in Council’s fees and charges for private works. These rates are to apply for all works required, for the duration of the TransGrid project.
Please let me know if you require any additional information

Regards

Matthew Carlin
Director Health and Planning
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